
 

 

 
Developed by Cherry Carl           Artwork licensed by: www.art4crafts.com 

Directions: Reproduce the birthday addition puzzles on card stock and laminate for durability. Use the label above for the 
storage envelope. Children add the pictures and then find the correct matching number and word sentences. 

 
 

 
                                            

 2 + 5 = 7 

Little Bear has too many cakes for 
her birthday! She had two cakes and 
then her friends brought five more! 
How many cakes did she have in all? 

               
 

 4 + 3 = 7 

Little Bear got four presents and 
then she got three more! How many 
presents did she get for her 
birthday? 

               

                                                                                                                                         

 3 + 3 = 6 

There were three heart balloons for 
Little Bear and her friends gave her 
three more. How many heart balloons 
did she have in all? 

               
 

 2 + 2 = 4 

Little Bear’s best friend came with 
two round balloons and the twins 
brought two more. How many round 
balloons did she have in all? 
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It’s a Birthday Party!
Addition Puzzles  

 



               
 

 5 + 4 = 9 

Mama Bear baked cupcakes for the 
party. She decorated five for the 
party and four for the family. How 
many cupcakes did she bake? 

      
          

                                                                   
 4 + 4 = 8 

Papa Bear made ice cream cones for 
four little bears. He made one for 
Little Bear, Mama Bear, Brother Bear 
and himself. How many cones did he 
make in all? 

               

             

 3 + 2 = 5 

Three friends came to the party 
first and then two little bears 
surprised Little Bear! How many 
friends came to her party? 

               

                                       4 + 2 = 6 

Little Bear made lemonade for the 
party. She only had four glasses and 
so she made two more. How many 
glasses of lemonade did she make? 
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